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2040 South Pacheco Street
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June 16, 1998

Ty
CERTIFIED MAIL '
Mr. Lynn Shelton ‘:\. sy VY x;ﬂ@
Environmental Manager G g 1 7 s i
Giant Refining Co.
P.0. Bor 159 O €7k DIV

Bloomfield, NM 87413

RE: Discharge Plan Renewal
Bloomfield Refinery Class I Disposal Well (GW-130)
San Juan County, New Mexico

Dear Mr. Shelton:

On November 5, 1993, the groundwater discharge plan, GW-130, for the Giant Refining
Company (Giant) Class I Disposal Well located in the SE/4 NE/4 of Section 27, Township 29
North, Range 11 West, NMPM, San Juan County, New Mexico, was approved by the Director
of the New Mexico Oil Conservation Division (OCD). This discharge plan was required and
submitted pursuant to Water Quality Control Commission (WQCC) regulation 3106 and was
approved pursuant to section 3109 for a period of five years. The approval will expire on
November 4, 1998.

If the facility continues to have potential or actual effluent or leachate discharges and Giant wishes
to continue operations, the discharge plan must be renewed. The OCD is reviewing discharge
plan submittals and renewals carefully and the review time can extend for several weeks to
months. Please indicate whether Giant has made, or intends to make, any changes in the system,
and if so, please include these modifications in the application for renewal.

The discharge plan renewal application for the Class I Disposal Well is subject to the WQCC
Regulation 3114. Every billable facility submitting a discharge plan renewal will be assessed a fee
equal to the filing fee of $50 plus a flat fee of $690 for Class I injection wells. The $50 filing fee
is to be submitted with the discharge plan renewal application and is nonrefundable. The flat fee
for an approved discharge plan renewal may be paid in a single payment due at the time of
approval, or in equal annual installments over the duration of the discharge plan with the first
payment due the at the time of approval.

Please make all checks payable to: NMED-Water Quality Management and addressed to the
OCD Santa Fe Office.
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Please submit the original and one copy to the OCD Santa Fe Office and one copy to the OCD
Aztec District Office. Note that the completed and signed application form must be
submitted with the discharge plan renewal request. Copies of the WQCC regulations and
discharge plan application form and guidelines have been provided in the past. If Giant requires
additional copies of these items notify the OCD at (505) 827-7152. A complete copy of the
regulations is also available on the OCD’s website at www.emnrd.state.nm.us/ocd/.

If Giant no longer have any actual or potential discharges and a discharge plan is not needed,
please notify this office. If Giant has any questions, please do not hesitate to contact Mark Ashley
at (505) 827-7155.

Sincerely,
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Roger C. Anderson
Environmental Bureau Chief
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XC: OCD Aztec Office



